ISRP Comment/Question: Fund.  A well-written proposal in behalf of somewhat expensive conservation easements.  The authors do not make a wholly convincing case that this is the most cost-effective way to protect fish and wildlife in the area. Monitoring provisions are well presented.

Response: CBFWA recommended funding the ongoing O&M portion of this project.  The Wildlife Caucus rejected funding for continued acquisitions based upon the extra-ordinary expense of the identified properties (nearly $70,000/acre). This is not a cost-effective project. 

